Stories That Float From Afar Ancestral
Folklore O
Getting the books Stories That Float From Afar Ancestral Folklore O now is not type of
inspiring means. You could not lonely going behind books accrual or library or borrowing from your
links to contact them. This is an totally simple means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online
statement Stories That Float From Afar Ancestral Folklore O can be one of the options to accompany
you later than having other time.
It will not waste your time. bow to me, the e-book will very tone you new situation to read. Just
invest little era to contact this on-line statement Stories That Float From Afar Ancestral
Folklore O as competently as evaluation them wherever you are now.

The Evolution of Rationality - F. LeRon Shults
2006-11-09
How can science and religion move together
toward a collegial future? J. Wentzel van
Huyssteen has spent decades developing an
interdisciplinary platform for the fruitful
engagement of science and religion. Compiled to
celebrate van Huyssteen's 65th birthday, The
Evolution of Rationalitygathers a stellar roster of
scholars in van Huyssteen's main areas of
philosophy, science, and theology. The
contributors -- some of them Gifford lecturers
and Templeton Prize winners -- offer significant
new methodological and material proposals,
giving evidence of van Huyssteen's impact on
the shape and texture of interdisciplinary
conversation itself. Their essays are arranged in
three parts: modern and postmodern
philosophical challenges to our understanding of
rationality scientific, evolutionary perspectives
on the nature and development of human
rationality in relation to religion religious and
theological explorations of the evolution of
rationality However, because the authors are all
involved in interdisciplinary dialogue, this
philosophical-scientific-theological arrangement
of chapters is not hard and fast. Virtually every
essay engages issues that overlap all three
fields, forming an extremely rich blend of
thought. A creative interdisciplinary collection
written by world-renowned philosophers,
scientists, and theologians, The Evolution of
Rationality renders fitting tribute to pioneering
scholar-mentor J. Wentzel van Huyssteen.
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Contributors: John Hedley Brooke Delwin Brown
Philip Clayton Jean Clottes F. W. Dobbs-Allsopp
David Fergusson Niels Henrik Gregersen David
Lewis-Williams George Newlands Richard
Robert Osmer Arthur Peacocke Kenneth A.
Reynhout Holmes Rolston III Michael Ruse
Calvin O. Schrag F. LeRon Shults Christopher
Southgate Michael L. Spezio Mikael Stenmark
Jerome A. Stone Ian Tattersall Roger Trigg Keith
Ward Wesley J. Wildman
The Mind in the Cave: Consciousness and
the Origins of Art - David Lewis-Williams
2004-04-17
The breathtakingly beautiful art created deep
inside the caves of western Europe has the
power to dazzle even the most jaded observers.
Emerging from the narrow underground
passages into the chambers of caves such as
Lascaux, Chauvet, and Altamira, visitors are
confronted with symbols, patterns, and
depictions of bison, woolly mammoths, ibexes,
and other animals. Since its discovery, cave art
has provoked great curiosity about why it
appeared when and where it did, how it was
made, and what it meant to the communities
that created it. David Lewis-Williams proposes
that the explanation for this lies in the evolution
of the human mind. Cro-Magnons, unlike the
Neanderthals, possessed a more advanced
neurological makeup that enabled them to
experience shamanistic trances and vivid mental
imagery. It became important for people to "fix,"
or paint, these images on cave walls, which they
perceived as the membrane between their world
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and the spirit world from which the visions
came. Over time, new social distinctions
developed as individuals exploited their
hallucinations for personal advancement, and
the first truly modern society emerged.
Illuminating glimpses into the ancient mind are
skillfully interwoven here with the still-evolving
story of modern-day cave discoveries and
research. The Mind in the Cave is a superb piece
of detective work, casting light on the darkest
mysteries of our earliest ancestors while
strengthening our wonder at their aesthetic
achievements.
The Rough Guide to South Africa, Lesotho &
Swaziland - Tony Pinchuck 2012-02-01
The Rough Guide to South Africa, Lesotho &
Swaziland is the ultimate travel guide to Africa's
most diverse and most traveler-friendly country
with clear maps and detailed coverage of all the
best South African attractions. Discover South
Africa's highlights in full color, with stunning
photography and information on everything from
the top Cape Town sights, the best KwaZuluNatal beaches, the most luxurious places to stay
in the Cape Winelands and the pick of the safari
lodges in the Kruger National Park. Find
detailed practical advice on what to see and do
in South Africa, relying on up-to-date
descriptions of the best hotels, bars, clubs, shops
and restaurants for all budgets. The Rough
Guide to South Africa, Lesotho & Swaziland also
includes detailed coverage of all the best things
to do in South Africa and the best places to do
them whether whale watching at De Hoop
Nature Reserve, shark-cage diving in False Bay
or bunjee jumping from the Gouritz River
Bridge.
Anthropologists - Compilation of List of
Anthropologists VOL-01 - Athaluri santhosh
kumar 2020-02-11
This book is a compilation from various sources
and, is An experimental approach to list the
Anthropologists in this world, by reading this
book readers may get awareness on field of
anthropology and the scope and the limits,
however its just a small part .i.e.ONLY VOLUME
- 01 of the book. 2nd volume is under editing.
Human-Animal Relationships in San and HunterGatherer Cosmology, Volume II - Mathias
Guenther 2019-08-21
Exploring a hitherto unexamined aspect of San
stories-that-float-from-afar-ancestral-folklore-o

cosmology, Mathias Guenther’s two volumes on
human-animal relations in San cosmology link
“new Animism” with Khoisan Studies, providing
valuable insights for Khoisan Studies and San
culture, but also for anthropological theory,
relational ontology, folklorists, historians,
literary critics and art historians. Building from
the examinations of San myth and contemporary
culture in Volume I, Volume II considers the
experiential implications of a cosmology in which
ontological mutability—ambiguity and
inconstancy—hold sway. As he considers how
people experience ontological mutability and
deal with profound identity issues mentally and
affectively, Guenther explores three primary
areas: general receptiveness to ontological
ambiguity; the impact of the experience of
transformation (both virtual/vicarious and
actual/direct); and the intersection of the mythic,
spirit world with reality. Through a comparative
consideration of animistic cosmology amongst
the San, Bantu-speakers and the Inuit of
Canada’s eastern Arctic, alongside a discussion
of animistic currents in Western humanities and
ethology, Guenther clearly paints the relative
strengths and weaknesses of New Animism
discourse, particularly in relation to San
ontology and cosmology, but with overarching
relevance.
The Archaeology of Shamanism - Neil S. Price
2001
No Australian Aboriginal content.
To the Fairest Cape - Malcolm Jack 2018-10-08
Crossing the remote, southern tip of Africa has
fired the imagination of European travellers
from the time Bartholomew Dias opened up the
passage to the East by rounding the Cape of
Good Hope in 1488. Dutch, British, French,
Danes, and Swedes formed an endless stream of
seafarers who made the long journey
southwards in pursuit of wealth, adventure,
science, and missionary, as well as outright
national, interest. Beginning by considering the
early hunter-gatherer inhabitants of the Cape
and their culture, Malcolm Jack focuses in his
account on the encounter that the European
visitors had with the Khoisan peoples,
sometimes sympathetic but often exploitative
from the time of the Portuguese to the abolition
of slavery in the British Empire in 1833. This
commercial and colonial background is key to
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understanding the development of the vibrant
city that is modern Cape Town, as well as the
rich diversity of the Cape hinterland. Published
by Bucknell University Press. Distributed
worldwide by Rutgers University Press.
Human-Animal Relationships in San and HunterGatherer Cosmology, Volume I - Mathias
Guenther 2019-08-21
Exploring a hitherto unexamined aspect of San
cosmology, Mathias Guenther’s two volumes on
human-animal relations in San cosmology link
“new Animism” with Khoisan Studies, providing
valuable insights for Khoisan Studies and San
culture, but also for anthropological theory,
relational ontology, folklorists, historians,
literary critics and art historians. In Volume I,
therianthropes and transformations, two
manifestations of ontological mutability that are
conceptually and phenomenologically linked, are
contextualized in broader San myth. Guenther
explores the pervasiveness of human-animal
hybridity and transformation in San expressive
culture (myth, stories and storytelling, ludic
dancing and art, ancestral rock art and
contemporary easel art), ritual (trance dance
curing, female and male rites of passage) and
hunting. Transformation is shown to be
experienced by humans, particularly via rituals
and dancing that evoke animal identity mergers,
but also by hunters who may engage with their
prey animals in terms of sympathy and intersubjectivity, particularly through the use of
“hunting medicines.”
Counseling People of African Ancestry - Elias
Mpofu 2011-06-27
This volume advances a uniquely Afro-centric,
sociocultural understanding of health
maintenance and risk reduction in African
cultural heritage populations. It unites a diverse
group of leading African and Africanist scholars
in an exploration of common cultural values in
African heritage communities and their practical
applications in contemporary counseling. The
chapters highlight the prominent health issues
faced in Africanist settings today and use realworld experiences to illustrate core lessons for
effective community action. The approach spans
complex cultural milieus, from diversity
counseling to conflict resolution. Each chapter
includes field-based experiential tasks,
discussion boxes, research boxes and case
stories-that-float-from-afar-ancestral-folklore-o

studies, which serve as valuable resources in
both coursework and casework. Counseling
People of African Ancestry is an essential primer
for community health workers, counselors and
educators seeking a better understanding of
African cultural heritage settings to promote
community health, well-being and development.
Complex Identities in a Shifting World Pamela Couture 2015-01-09
Clear and well-defined identities are hard to
sustain in a rapidly shifting world. Peoples,
goods, and cultures are on the move. The
internet and other technologies increase the
amount, the speed, and the intensity of cultural
exchanges. Individuals, organizations, and
nations develop complex identities out of many
traditions, different ideals, various ways of life,
and many models of organization. Religious
traditions both collide and interact, with
spiritual journeys crossing religious boundaries.
In this book, more than 20 contributors from
different backgrounds and academic disciplines
offer an array of practical theological
perspectives to help understand these complex
identities and negotiate this shifting world.
(Series: International Practical Theology - Vol.
17) [Subject: Religious Studies, Cultural Studies]
Writing Namibia - Coming of Age - Sarala
Krishnamurthy 2022-06-02
A rich collection of captivating and remarkable
chapters, Writing Namibia Coming of Age
presents research of senior academics as well as
emerging scholars from Namibia. The book
includes wide ranging topics in literature written
in English and other Namibian languages, such
as German, Afrikaans and Oshiwambo. Almost
thirty years after independence, Namibia
literature has come of age with new writers
experimenting with different genres and varied
aspects of literature. As an aesthetic object and
social phenomenon, Namibian literature still
fulfils the function of social conscience and as
new writers emerge, there is ample
demonstration that, pluri-vocal as they are,
Namibian literary texts relate in a complex
manner to the socio-historical trends shaping the
country. The Namibian literary-critical tradition
continues to paint some versions of Namibia and
what we find in this new and highly welcome
volume is a canvas of rich voices and
perspectives that demonstrate an intricate
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diversity in terms of culture, language, and
themes.
Bushmen in a Victorian World - Andrew Bank
2006
Wilhelm Bleek was fascinated by African
languages and set out to make sense of a
complex and alien Bushman tongue. At first Lucy
Lloyd worked as his assistant, but soon proved
to be so gifted a linguist and empathetic a
listener that she created a monumental record of
Bushman culture. Their informants were a
colorful cast. The teenager, /A!kunta, taught
Bleek and Lloyd their first Bushman words and
sentences. The wise old man and masterful
storyteller, //Kabbo, opened their eyes to a richly
imaginative world of myth and legend. The
young man, Dia!kwain, explained traditional
beliefs about sorcery, while his friend #Kasin
spoke of Bushman medicines and poisons. The
treasures of Bushman culture were most fully
revealed in conversations with a middle-aged
man known as /Han=kass'o, who told of dances,
songs and the meaning of images on rocks. The
human histories and relationships involved in
this unique collaboration across cultures are
explored in full for the first time in this
remarkable narrative.
She Down There - Lynton Francois Burger
2020-02-03
She is Half-Away Woman. Her name is her
destiny: half woman, half sea creature. Down
with the octopus she dives. She swims out
beyond the waves with the sea lions and the
orcas. She rolls with the sea otters in the kelp.
She rests in the intertidal – that place which is
half sea, half land. When the winter storms
break, she shelters on the reefs, deep below the
thrashing waves, with the rockfish and the wolf
eel. She sees all in the sea. She feels all. The sea
has always been in Claire Lutrísque’s blood.
Descended from Canada’s native Haida people,
she is hurled by tragedy on a southward path, to
the warm waters of Mozambique, where she
joins the fight to safeguard the region’s coral
reefs. Navy diver Klaas Afrikaner first swam into
these same waters on a covert military mission.
Seven years later, he is languishing as a
divemaster in the sleepy coastal town of Tofo.
But the shark-fin trade is threatening the only
thing that keeps him going. So he too must rise
to his calling. A shared love of the ocean and a
stories-that-float-from-afar-ancestral-folklore-o

deep desire to protect it brings these kindred
spirits together. Steeped in the myths of the sea,
Lynton Francois Burger’s novel is as lyrical as it
is exhilarating. Part ecological thriller, part
tender love story, She Down There is a timely
song to the world’s oceans and the creatures
living in them.
Contemporary Dance and Southern African Rock
Art - Sylvia "Magogo" Glasser 2022-07-04
This book weaves archaeology, anthropology,
culture, politics, colonial history, dance and
choreography into a life-transforming tapestry.
It charts the extraordinary story of the author’s
work in South Africa during the abhorrent
system of Apartheid when she started a mixedrace dance company called Moving into Dance in
the garage of her house. Her in-depth research
into rock art, its meaning, the creation and
performance of Tranceformations, the dancers’
own transformative experiences, as well as
issues of cultural appropriation, are at the core
of this book. It straddles different disciplines,
and shows in real terms how art, or specifically
dance, can transform people’s lives, not only in
physical or cognitive parameters, but that it can
change attitudes and perceptions of both
participants and observers; that it can touch the
human spirit and transcend the very essence of
being human. This book also includes a link to a
video of the 30-minute dance
“Tranceformations”, choreographed by the
author.
San Elders Speak - Lucinda Backwell
2021-07-01
This richly illustrated book documents
indigenous knowledge and uses of San material
culture and artefacts collected a century ago, as
described by KhoiSan elders to the authors.
Inside the Neolithic Mind: Consciousness,
Cosmos, and the Realm of the Gods - David
Lewis-Williams 2005-10-01
An exploration of how brain structure and
cultural content interacted in the Neolithic
period 10,000 years ago to produce unique life
patterns and belief systems. What do the
headless figures found in the famous paintings
at Catalhoyuk in Turkey have in common with
the monumental tombs at Newgrange and
Knowth in Ireland? How can the concepts of
"birth," "death," and "wild" cast light on the
archaeological enigma of the domestication of
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cattle? What generated the revolutionary social
change that ended the Upper Palaeolithic? David
Lewis-Williams's previous book, The Mind in the
Cave, dealt with the remarkable Upper
Palaeolithic paintings, carvings, and engravings
of western Europe. Here Dr. Lewis-Williams and
David Pearce examine the intricate web of belief,
myth, and society in the succeeding Neolithic
period, arguably the most significant turning
point in all human history, when agriculture
became a way of life and the fractious society
that we know today was born. The authors focus
on two contrasting times and places: the
beginnings in the Near East, with its mud-brick
and stone houses each piled on top of the ruins
of another, and western Europe, with its massive
stone monuments more ancient than the
Egyptian pyramids. They argue that neurological
patterns hardwired into the brain help explain
the art and society that Neolithic people
produced. Drawing on the latest research, the
authors skillfully link material on human
consciousness, imagery, and religious concepts
to propose provocative new theories about the
causes of an ancient revolution in cosmology and
the origins of social complexity. In doing so they
create a fascinating neurological bridge to the
mysterious thought-lives of the past and reveal
the essence of a momentous period in human
history. 100 illustrations, 20 in color.
Anthropology and the Bushman - Alan Barnard
2020-05-18
The Bushman' is a perennial but changing
image. The transformation of that image is
important. It symbolizes the perception of
Bushman or San society, of the ideas and values
of ethnographers who have worked with
Bushman peoples, and those of other
anthropologists who use this work. Anthropology
and the Bushman covers early travellers and
settlers, classic nineteenth and twentiethcentury ethnographers, North American and
Japanese ecological traditions, the approaches of
African ethnographers, and recent work on
advocacy and social development. It reveals the
impact of Bushman studies on anthropology and
on the public. The book highlights how Bushman
or San ethnography has contributed to
anthropological controversy, for example in the
debates on the degree of incorporation of San
society within the wider political economy, and
stories-that-float-from-afar-ancestral-folklore-o

on the validity of the case for 'indigenous rights'
as a special kind of human rights. Examining the
changing image of the Bushman, Barnard
provides a new contribution to an established
anthropology debate.
Dorothea Bleek - Jill Weintroub 2016-03-01
Dorothea Bleek (1873–1948) devoted her life to
completing the ‘bushman researches’ that her
father and aunt had begun in the closing
decades of the nineteenth century. This research
was partly a labour of familial loyalty to Wilhelm,
the acclaimed linguist and language scholar of
nineteenth-century Germany and later of the
Cape Colony, and to Lucy Lloyd, a self-taught
linguist and scholar of bushman languages and
folklore; but it was also an expression of
Dorothea’s commitment to a particular kind of
scholarship and an intellectual milieu that saw
her spending her entire adult life in the study of
the people she called‘bushmen’. How has history
treated Dorothea Bleek? Has she been
recognised as a scholar in her own right, or as
someone who merely followed in the footsteps of
her famous father and aunt? Was she an
adventurer, a woman who travelled across
southern Africa driven by intellectual curiosity to
learn all she could about the bushmen? Or was
she conservative, a researcher who belittled the
people she studied and dismissed them as lazy
and improvident? These are some of the
questions with which Jill Weintroub starts her
thoughtful biography of Dorothea Bleek. The
book examines Dorothea Bleek’s life story and
family legacy, her rock art research and her
fieldwork in southern Africa, and, in light of
these, evaluates her scholarship and
contribution to the history of ideas in South
Africa. The compelling and surprising narrative
reveals an intellectual inheritance intertwined
with the story of a woman’s life, and argues that
Dorothea’s life work – her study of the bushmen
– was also a sometimes surprising emotional
quest.
Ontologies of Rock Art - Oscar Moro Abadía
2021-03-03
Ontologies of Rock Art is the first publication to
explore a wide range of ontological approaches
to rock art interpretation, constituting the basis
for groundbreaking studies on Indigenous
knowledges, relational metaphysics, and rock
imageries. The book contributes to the growing
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body of research on the ontology of images by
focusing on five main topics: ontology as a
theoretical framework; the development of new
concepts and methods for an ontological
approach to rock art; the examination of the
relationships between ontology, images, and
Indigenous knowledges; the development of
relational models for the analysis of rock images;
and the impact of ontological approaches on
different rock art traditions across the world.
Generating new avenues of research in
ontological theory, political ontology, and rock
art research, this collection will be relevant to
archaeologists, anthropologists, and
philosophers. In the context of an increasing
interest in Indigenous ontologies, the volume
will also be of interest to scholars in Indigenous
studies.
Claim to the Country - Pippa Skotnes 2007
Consists of all the notebook pages, watercolours
and drawings that comprise the bulk of the Lucy
Lloyd and Wilhelm Bleek /Xam and !Kun
(Bushmen) archive, with photographs,
documents, letters and notes, as well as
contextualizing essays and an index for the
included narratives and contributors.
Transition and Transgression - Judith Inggs
2015-12-07
This book conveys the story of a society in the
throes of restructuring itself and struggling to
find a new identity. A particularly attractive
aspect of this study is the focus on young adult
literature and its place in post-apartheid South
Africa, as well as its potential use in the
classroom and lecture hall. Intersecting these
two topics provides a compelling lens for
refocusing debate on young adult fiction while
offering a new and novel angle on debates in
South Africa after the end of apartheid. The
multilingual and multicultural South African
society has resulted in fiction that differs from
other parts of the English-speaking world. This
work presents a holistic critique of South African
young adult fiction and addresses issues such as
change and transformation, identity politics,
sexuality, and the issue of the right of white
writers to represent and “write” characters of
different races. 
The Rough Guide to South Africa - Barbara
McCrea 2010-01-04
The Rough Guide to South Africa is the most
stories-that-float-from-afar-ancestral-folklore-o

comprehensive and informative guide available
to this spectacular country. You’ll find detailed
information on everything from hiking in the
mysterious Drakensberg to sampling wine in the
many Western Cape’s estates. Updated
specifically for travellers visiting South Africa
for the football World Cup in 2010, Lesotho and
Swaziland have been excluded from the book
allowing for more in-depth information on how
to tackle the World Cup in this edition. Whether
you want to wander the pastel-coloured streets
of the Bo-Kaap, explore the Garden Route’s
dramatic Storms River Mouth, or get spinetinglingly close to lions and other big game in
Kruger National Park, this guide will lead you to
the best attractions in South Africa. The Rough
Guide to South Africa features up-to-date
reviews of all the hottest new places to stay from
hotels in South Africa to community minded
accommodations and tour companies. Find the
best restaurants, shops, bars and clubs in South
Africa across every price range giving you
balanced reviews and honest, first-hand
opinions. Explore all corners of South Africa
with authoritative background on everything
from local cuisine to desert wildlife, relying on
practical language tips.
Sensible Objects - Elizabeth Edwards 2020-05-31
Anthropologists of the senses have long argued
that cultures differ in their sensory registers.
This groundbreaking volume applies this idea to
material culture and the social practices that
endow objects with meanings in both colonial
and postcolonial relationships. It challenges the
privileged position of the sense of vision in the
analysis of material culture. Contributors argue
that vision can only be understood in relation to
the other senses. In this they present another
challenge to the assumed western five-sense
model, and show how our understanding of
material culture in both historical and
contemporary contexts might be reconfigured if
we consider the role of smell, taste, touch and
sound, as well as sight, in making meanings
about objects.
A Cognitive and Anthropological Response to the
ÔDeathÕ of Painting - Bruce Rimell 2012-04-26
The alleged 'death' of painting has shaped the
recent course of art, but the model of the human
mind upon which it rests is no longer considered
accurate. Cognitive science has shown that the
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mind is not a blank slate but content-rich, and as
such humans bear an array of innate
expectations of reality and non-reality, which
apply to painting as well as other human
behaviours such as religion or music. This
creative thesis takes in a series of case studies
tracing the prehistory of painting in light of
these cognitive propensities, from the
beginnings of human culture, to Bushman rock
art and the experiences of painters today, to
uncover a perennial function for painting which
cannot die: the ubiquitous sensation of an
'otherworld' beyond the canvas or rock face.
This approach to painting demands its
rehabilitation as a humanising self-expression in
a world increasingly estranged from art,
abandoning artistic ideology in favour of an
image-based communion with human nature.
On the Origin of Stories - Brian Boyd
2010-11-15
A century and a half after the publication of
Origin of Species, evolutionary thinking has
expanded beyond the field of biology to include
virtually all human-related
subjects—anthropology, archeology, psychology,
economics, religion, morality, politics, culture,
and art. Now a distinguished scholar offers the
first comprehensive account of the evolutionary
origins of art and storytelling. Brian Boyd
explains why we tell stories, how our minds are
shaped to understand them, and what difference
an evolutionary understanding of human nature
makes to stories we love. Art is a specifically
human adaptation, Boyd argues. It offers
tangible advantages for human survival, and it
derives from play, itself an adaptation
widespread among more intelligent animals.
More particularly, our fondness for storytelling
has sharpened social cognition, encouraged
cooperation, and fostered creativity. After
considering art as adaptation, Boyd examines
Homer’s Odyssey and Dr. Seuss’s Horton Hears
a Who! demonstrating how an evolutionary lens
can offer new understanding and appreciation of
specific works. What triggers our emotional
engagement with these works? What patterns
facilitate our responses? The need to hold an
audience’s attention, Boyd underscores, is the
fundamental problem facing all storytellers.
Enduring artists arrive at solutions that appeal
to cognitive universals: an insight out of step
stories-that-float-from-afar-ancestral-folklore-o

with contemporary criticism, which obscures
both the individual and universal. Published for
the bicentenary of Darwin’s birth and the 150th
anniversary of the publication of Origin of
Species, Boyd’s study embraces a Darwinian
view of human nature and art, and offers a credo
for a new humanism.
A Cosmos in Stone - J. David Lewis-Williams
2002
Collected articles of the world's preeminent rock
art researchers and cognitive archaeologists.
Bushmen - Alan Barnard 2019-08
A comprehensive and fascinating account of all
the major groups of southern African huntergatherers.
Image-Makers - David Lewis-Williams
2019-05-23
Providing insight into an image-making process
that became extinct at the end of the nineteenthcentury, this book shows that, far from being
trivial, hunter-gatherer rock art was embedded
in religion. It explores the complex social
relations of those who made rock art and why
they made it.
Canis Africanis - Lance Van Sittert 2008
The role of the dog in human society is the
connecting thread that binds the essays in
"Canis Africanis," each revealing a different part
of the complex social history of southern Africa.
The essays range widely from concerns over
disease, bestiality, and social degradation
through gambling on dogs to anxieties over
social status reflected through breed
classifications, and social rebellion through
resisting the dog tax imposed by colonial
authorities. With its focus on dogs in human
history, this project is part of what has been
termed the 'animal turn' in the social sciences,
which investigates the spaces which animals
inhabit in human society and the way in which
animal and human lives interconnect,
demonstrating how different human groups
construct a range of identities for themselves
(and for others) in terms of animals. So instead
of conceiving of animals as merely constituents
of ecological or agricultural systems, they can be
comprehended through their role in human
cultures.
A Necklace of Springbok Ears - Helize van
Vuuren 2016-05-30
?Where once there were twenty-nine San
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Bushman languages (and/or dialects) in
Southern Africa...few now remain.The loss of
these languages results in the loss of their
stored oral culture and indigenous knowledge.
All that remains are archaeological evidence and
rock art, or archives recorded by individuals,
such as Wilhelm Bleek, Lucy Lloyd and GR von
Wielligh, who heard the encroaching language
and cultural death knell before it was too late.?
Deciphering Ancient Minds: The Mystery of San
Bushmen Rock Art - David Lewis-Williams
2011-06-01
Goes to the heart of contemporary arguments
about the "primitive" and the "modern" minds,
and draws new social, anthropological, and
ethnographic conclusions about the nature of
ancient societies. How did ancient
peoples—those living before written
records—think? Were their thinking patterns
fundamentally different from ours today?
Researchers over the years have certainly
believed so. Along with the Aborigines of
Australia, the indigenous San people of southern
Africa—among the last hunter-gatherer societies
on Earth—became iconic representatives of all
our distant ancestors and were viewed as either
irrational fantasists or childlike, highly spiritual
conservationists. Since the 1960s a new wave of
research among the San and their world-famous
rock art has overturned these misconceived
ideas. Here, the great authority David LewisWilliams and his colleague Sam Challis reveal
how analysis of the rock paintings and
engravings can be made to yield vital insights
into San beliefs and ways of thought. This is
possible because we possess comprehensive
transcriptions, made in the nineteenth century,
of interviews with San informants who were
shown copies of the art and gave their
interpretations of it. Using the analogy of the
Rosetta Stone, the authors move back and forth
between these San texts and the rock art,
teasing out the subtle meanings behind both.
The picture that emerges is very different from
past analysis: this art is not a naive narrative of
daily life but rather is imbued with power and
religious depth.
Myth and Meaning - J. D. Lewis-Williams
2016-07-01
J.D. Lewis-Williams, one of the leading South
African archaeologists and ethnographers,
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excavates meaning from the complex
mythological stories of the San-Bushmen to
create a larger theory of how myth is used in
culture. He extracts their “nuggets,” the farreaching but often unspoken words and concepts
of language and understanding that are opaque
to outsiders, to establish a more nuanced theory
of the role of these myths in the thought-world
and social circumstances of the San. The book draws from the unique 19th century Bleek/Lloyd
archives, more recent ethnographic work, and
San rock art;-includes well-known San stories
such as The Broken String, Mantis Dreams, and
Creation of the Eland;-extrapolates from our
understanding of San mythology into a larger
model of how people create meaning from myth.
Cognitive Archaeology - David Whitley
2019-12-20
Cognitive Archaeology: Mind, Ethnography, and
the Past in South Africa and Beyond interprets
the social and cultural lives of the past, in part
by using ethnography to build informed models
of past cultural and social systems and partly by
using natural models to understand symbolism
and belief. How does an archaeologist interpret
the past? Which theories are relevant, what
kinds of data must be acquired, and how can
interpretations be derived? One interpretive
approach, developed in southern Africa in the
1980s, has been particularly successful even if
still not widely known globally. With an
expressed commitment to scientific method, it
has resulted in deeper, well-tested
understandings of belief, ritual, settlement
patterns and social systems. This volume brings
together a series of papers that demonstrate and
illustrate this approach to archaeological
interpretation, including contributions from
North America, Western Europe and subSaharan Africa, in the process highlighting
innovative methodological and substantive
research that improves our understanding of the
human past. Aimed at theoretically-oriented
archaeological researchers, it will be also
relevant to method and theory courses and postgraduate students due to its theoretical and
methodological emphasis. Further, it will have
interest for heritage professionals working with
Indigenous communities.
Customs and Beliefs of The |xam - Jeremy
Hollmann 2022-09
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Stories that Float from Afar - J. David LewisWilliams 2000
"In this unique collection of folk stories, the
voices of long-dead "Bushmen," or San people, of
southern Africa speak to us about their lives and
beliefs. We are given glimpses into their
thought-world. We listen to them recounting
their poignant myths and beliefs".-BOOKJACKET.
The Archaeology of Shamanism - Neil Price
2003-12-16
In this timely collection, Neil Price provides a
general introduction to the archaeology of
shamanism by bringing together recent
archaeological thought on the subject. Blending
theoretical discussion with detailed case studies,
the issues addressed include shamanic material
culture, responses to dying and the dead,
shamanic soundscapes, the use of ritual
architecture and shamanism in the context of
other belief systems such as totemism. Following
an intial orientation reviewing shamanism as an
anthropological construct, the volume focuses on
the Northern hemisphere with case studies from
Greenland to Nepal, Siberia to Kazakhstan. The
papers span a chronological range from Upper
Palaeolithic to the present and explore such
cross-cutting themes as gender and the body,
identity, landscape, architecture, as well as
shamanic interpretations of rock art and
shamanism in the heritage and cultural identity
of indigenous peoples. The volume also
addresses the interpretation of shamanic beliefs
in terms of cognitive neuroscience and the
modern public perception of prehistoric
shamanism.
Representing Bushmen - Shane Moran 2009
A detailed and compelling volume that
contributes significantly to current trends in
post-apartheid scholarship.
Indigenous Creatures, Native Knowledges, and
the Arts - Wendy Woodward 2017-10-17
This volume illuminates how creative
representations remain sites of ongoing
struggles to engage with animals in indigenous
epistemologies. Traditionally imagined in
relation to spiritual realms and the occult,
animals have always been more than primitive
symbols of human relations. Whether as animist
gods, familiars, conduits to ancestors, totems,
talismans, or co-creators of multispecies
stories-that-float-from-afar-ancestral-folklore-o

cosmologies, animals act as vital players in the
lives of cultures. From early days in colonial
contact zones through contemporary expressions
in art, film, and literature, the volume’s unique
emphasis on Southern Africa and North America
– historical loci of the greatest ranges of species
and linguistic diversity – help to situate how
indigenous knowledges of human-animal
relations are being adapted to modern
conditions of life shared across species lines.
British Colonial Realism in Africa - Deborah
Shapple Spillman 2012-05-04
What role do objects play in realist narratives as
they move between societies and their different
systems of value as commodities, as charms, as
gifts, as trophies, or as curses? This book
explores how the struggle to represent objects in
British colonial realism corresponded with
historical struggles over the material world and
its significance.
On Literary Attachment in South Africa Michael Chapman 2021-09-02
This book reflects on the "literary" in literature.
Less ideologically construed, more affirmative of
literary attachment, the study adopts a style of
intimacy – its "tough love" – in a correlation
between the creative work and the critical act.
Instead of configuring literary works to "state-ofthe-nation" issues – the usual approach to
literature from South Africa – the chapters keep
alive a space for conversation, whether accented
inwards to locality or outwards to the
Anglophone world: the world to which literature
in South Africa continues to belong, albeit as a
"problem child". A postcolony that is not quite a
postcolony, South Africa is richly but
frustratingly textured between Africa and the
West, or the South and the North. Its literature –
hovering on the cusp of its locality and its global
reach – raises peculiar questions of reader
reception, epistemological and aesthetic frame,
and archival use. Are the Nobel laureates
Nadine Gordimer and J.M. Coetzee local writers
or global writers? Is the novel or the short story
the more appropriate form at the edges of
metropolitan cultures? Given language, race,
and culture contestation, how do we recover
Bushman expression for contemporary use? How
to consider the aesthetic appeal of two
contemporaneous works, one in English the
other in isiXhosa, the one indebted to
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Bloomsbury modernism the other to African
custom? How does Douglas Livingstone attach
the Third World to the First World in both
science and poetry? What has a "born free"
novelist, Kopano Matlwa, got to do with the Bard
of Avon? In a time of theorisation, is it
permissible for Lewis Nkosi to embody literary
criticism in an autobiographical journey? How to
read the rupturing event – the statue of Rhodes
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must fall – through a literary sensibility? Alert to
the influence of critique, the study is equally
alert to the "limits of critique". Reflecting on
several writers, works, and events that do not
feature in current publications, On Literary
Attachment in South Africa releases literature to
speak to us today, within the contours of its
originating energy.
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